
                                                                                                                                                   
 

S5/6: EMA 
Those who have applied for EMA and have been accepted should collect a Learning Agreement 
from the office.  The Learning Agreement should be filled in by the applicant, signed by Pupil 
Support or Mr Lockwood and returned to the office.   
 
IF THE LEARNING AGREEMENT IS NOT FILLED IN AND RETURNED TO OFFICE THE APPLICANT 
WILL NOT RECEIVE PAYMENT. 
 
 

 
 
S3 DUKE OF EDINBURGH AWARD **NEW ENROLMENTS** 
If you are interested in the Duke of Edinburgh's Award, an information meeting will be held at 
lunchtime (13:25) in Mr Lane's room on Tuesday September 5th. 
 
 

 
NEW CLUB: SEWING/FABRIC CRAFTS  
STARTING THURSDAY LUNCHTIMES  
Enough people expressed an interest in joining this new club. I am going to have it at Thursday 
lunchtimes in Science 9.  Given a general total lack of experience, planning to try out some basic 
sewing/embroidery stitches to start with and then progress to some wee projects. Plans are 
flexible to what the club members want to do and materials I can source. Mrs Stobo   
 

 
S1 Boys Football - Follow Up Trial 
 
S1 boys are invited to take part in a second round of after school training matches, in order to be 
considered for the upcoming S1 school football season.   
All S1 boys are welcome to attend. If pupils missed the first trial they should get in touch with Mr 
Shannon beforehand to register their name and preferred position for the trial. 
DATE: Tuesday 5th September 
 
MEET: Outdoor Changing Rooms straight after school.  
 
START: Warm Up begins at 3.30pm on the 3G. Do not be late. 
 
FINISH:  4.45pm (approx.) 
 
If pupils have any questions, please speak to Mr Shannon at the PE Department 
 

 



 
S5/6 – Lessons from Auschwitz Project 
 
S5/6 The school have been awarded two places on the Lessons from Auschwitz project. If you 
are interested in taking part you should write a letter of application detailing why you want to 
take part and what you could bring to the project. You must be 16 or over and have a valid 
Passport.  
You must also be free to attend the following events.  
 
 
Orientation Seminar 
Tuesday 31st October 2023 – 15:00-19:00Please note, this will be taking place in-person in 
Edinburgh. 
One-day Visit to Poland 
Wednesday 8th November 2023 Glasgow Airport 
Follow-up Seminar 
Sunday 19th November 2023 - 15:00-19:00 
Online Seminar 
Next Steps Deadline 
Monday 5th February 2024 
 
  

 
 
S5 Berlin Trip 
  
Are you wondering if you gained a place on the Berlin Trip, well wait no longer, a list of all 
successful applicants is now posted on Mr Lane's Door in Social Subjects. Please check the list 
to see if you have a place, you will receive paperwork in the post this week (August 28-31) that 
details next steps, payments etc.  
***Importantly, if you do not receive a Trip Letter in the post by Monday September 4th, please 
see Mr Lane ASAP*** 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                              
 

 
 
 
S6 Senior Support Ambassadors 
S6 Senior Support Ambassadors:  Could all S6 Senior Support Ambassadors (those who carried 
out this role last year in S5 as well as any that were trained in June) attend a short meeting with 
Miss Grierson in Maths 1 on Monday at 1.30pm. 
 
 

 
 
 
 



Career Appointments with Karen Skilling                                       
 
Can all pupils please check notice boards for appointment times. 
 
 
 

 

Pupils out to Logan Botanic Gardens field trip 5th and 6th Sept 2023 

Can pupils please check daily notice boards for information? 
 

 

 
 
 


